
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Winter Work Zone Awareness Safety Message
A lot of people with outdoor jobs — farmers, landscapers, home builders — typically experience some downtime once the cold weather 
hits. But that’s not the case for traffic control workers.

Utility companies, local municipalities, and departments of transportation need to keep things running smoothly 24/7 — even in the 
winter months. That means work zones and the sight of construction cones and signs are still common in our area this time of year. 

Tips for Our Crews

Just like drivers, crews also need to take extra precautions when working in wintry conditions. Be extra alert while on the job site. 
Always survey your work site and have a possible escape route around your construction cones and traffic barricades just in case a 
vehicle unexpectedly heads in your direction.




